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Jasmina Farkas

From: Madiha Hussain <madiha.padela@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2021 10:02 PM
To: Jasmina Farkas
Cc: Sajid Mahmood
Subject: Re: AVIA #3401 returned CHQs

Yes please,  
It’ll be great if you can shred them. Pick up is out of question since covid.  
I really appreciate this effort.  
Thanks a lot, 
Madiha  
6478869099 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 

On Jan 28, 2021, at 13:11, Jasmina Farkas <jasmina@lifeatparkside.com> wrote: 

  
Good afternoon, 

  

You replaced these deposits but we still have your old cheques, as per attachment. Please let us know if 
you would like to pick them up or if you agree that our office shreds them. 
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Kind regards, 
  
JASMINA FARKAS 
SITE ADMINISTRATOR 
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465 BURNHAMTHORPE ROAD WEST 
MISSISSAUGA, ON L5B 0E3  
T. 905.273.9333 | F. 905.273.7772 

LIFEATPARKSIDE.COM 
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Sent from my iPhone 


